
 
 

To all our clients and customers 

With the current spike of Covid-19 cases in and around the Nelson Mandela Bay 
region, we have taken a decision to enforce stricter measures.   

We would be grateful if you would really consider placing your orders via, 
 

§ WhatsApp or SMS order to 083 780 1101 
§ Email orders to: info@marulaberryec.co.za  
§ Online orders: www.marulaberryec.co.za 

 
Should you not be able to carry out any of the above and as a last resort, you may 
purchase at the shop. 
 
When entering, please sign the register, sanitise at the station provided and make 
your way to the counter where we will take your temperature.  
 
We ask that you do not touch any products, we will gladly assist you.   As much as 
we would like to and please do not think we are trying to be ungrateful for your 
business, but for the moment we will refrain from helping customers with orders to 
their cars.   
 

We would like to reduce cash payments and ask where possible that card payments 
be made.  The card machine is sanitised before and after every transaction. 

We are also utilising couriers that have strict sanitising protocols in place for your 
safety.  

Marula Berry Trading is grateful for your loyalty and support and we wish that you 
and your family stay safe during these times. 

Wishing you well,  
Marula Berry Trading   


